
 

Soliciting Applications 
for Rate Study Advisory 

Committee 
The City of Redlands’ City Council is 
seeking applications to serve on a 
Utilities Advisory Committee for a Water 
and Wastewater Rate Study. 
  
The purpose of the committee is to 
review and recommend water and 
wastewater rates to the City Council.   
  
The study will take approximately six 
months and committee members will be 
expected to attend four to six meetings. 
The committee will meet tentatively on 
Wednesdays or Thursdays from 5 p.m. to 
7 p.m. 
  
If you are interested to serve on the 
committee, please visit the City’s website 
at www.cityofredlands.org or call Jane 
Weathers for an application at (909)798-
7698 extension 4145. 


